Newsletter - Friday 30th September 2022

Celebrations:

☆

☆

☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\sim}$

☆

There has been lots to celebrate over the last two weeks and lots to share as we did not send out a newsletter last week!

This week or School Values certificates went to:

Last week they went to:

Andrew for Perseverance Charlotte for Friendship Elliott for Respect Eliza for Perseverance

TJ for Friendship Ben for Perseverance

Well done everyone for showing so much amazing friendship and perseverance: these are great qualities to have!

Our certificates for learning over the last two weeks have gone to:

Ione for amazing work with 2-digit numbers; Sophie for fantastic progress with numbers and handwriting; Liberty for a super piece of writing using conjunctions; Layla P for wonderful column addition; Noah for great computing work; and Rohan for brilliant handwriting progress! Excellent learning everyone!

React Science Show:

On Wednesday, KS2 went to Lakes College to take part in an interactive science show from the London Science Museum. The theme was "Feel the Force" and the children had the opportunity to interact with forces in action! They definitely seem to have enjoyed themselves while learning more about science!







☆

Geography:

Both of our classes are learning about the world around them this term in Geography and it has been lovely to walk around the classes and see the progression in skills from Year 1 to Year 6! On Monday KS1 went for a walk around the village looking at the landmarks and buildings, while this afternoon, KS2 have been studying atlases and learning about lines of latitude and longitude. It was very impressive to hear them explaining their new geographical vocabulary!







School Governors:

☆

We are pleased to announce that we have appointed a new Parent Governor to our Governing Body. Clare Macaulay (Mum to Alice in Year 5) has now joined our group of Governors and we would all like to wish her a very warm welcome!

☆

~~~~~

\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*

We all hope you have a very lovely weekend and that the torrential rain and wind stop soon! Have a great weekend everyone!

# <u>Dates for your diaries so far:</u> (More details and dates will follow)

\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*

Tuesday 4<sup>th</sup> October – Flu vaccinations

Friday 21<sup>st</sup> October – School closes for half term at 3:30pm (after school club until 5:30pm)

Monday 31st October – School reopens for second half of Autumn term

Week Beginning 31<sup>st</sup> October – Parents Evenings (more details to follow)